From: Joseph Cordaro

Sent: Tuesday, 11 June 2024 7:08 AM

To: Portfolio Committee 6

Subject: RE: Inquiry into the impact of the Rozelle Interchange — Post-hearing responses — 30
May 2024

Attachments: Transcript - HIGHLIGHTED FOR QON - PC6 - Impact of the Rozelle Interchange - 30
May 2024.pdf

Dear Kara

Please find attached my Edited transcript with two minor changes on page 25. I have applied inverted
commas (quotation marks) to my comments in two places. If these corrections fall into the category of
correction of punction, which are not allowed, then the transcript of my comments can remain as is.

In response to the question put to me by the Hon Mark Buttigieg, on page 28, I respond as follows:
Council’s Director of City Assets has informed me that:

TfNSW are currently undertaking a Drummoyne Traffic Study following the commitment of the State Minister.
Council is working closely with the TINSW team leading the study and are providing support with the provision of
local knowledge and data that we have available to assist with the process. TINSW have made the commitment with
us to continue to closely engage and involve Council in the development and review of traffic solutions identified
through analysing the data currently being captured in the Drummoyne area. TINSW have formed a traffic study
working group with Council which meets regularly. TINSW are targeting to complete the study by end of June 2024.

Regards
Joe Cordaro

Joseph Cordaro|Councillor
City of Canada Bay

1a Marlborough St Drummoyne NSW 2047 | www.canadabay.nsw.gov.au
|Joseph.Cordaro@canadabay.nsw.gov.au

We acknowledge the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples, in particular the Wangal
people,
as the first inhabitants and traditional custodians of the lands where we live, learn and work.

City of
‘:g-/}, anada Bay

Any information transmitted in this message and its attachments is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed. The above email correspondence should be read in conjunction with our standard disclaimer/terms which
can be found at https://www_canadabay.nsw.gov.au/email-disclaimer





